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Traffic changes thank you

Thank you for your patience and support while major traffic 
changes were put in place on Ellerslie-Panmure Highway at 
the end of last month. The introduction of the diversion via 
Forge Way and Mountain Rd has been successful, with traffic 
generally flowing well through the area and drivers getting 
used to the lane changes fairly quickly.

This diversion will remain in place until about August 2013. 
It allows us to demolish the current Ellerslie-Panmure Highway 
traffic bridge and build a new one, as well as work on the new 
Panmure Station building.

Night works for traffic shift to new bridge

Roadworks at night are necessary from this Sunday 
11 November to prepare for shifting traffic to the new 
Ellerslie-Panmure Highway bridge.

There will be noise and vibration from paving equipment and 
a number of trucks using Forge Way.  We apologise in 
advance for any disruption caused.  Doing this work now, 
before traffic starts using the busway bridge, will reduce the 
amount of more disruptive work in this intersection next year.

Please contact the 24 hour call centre number below if you 
have any concerns.

Traffic changes

The work also involves some night time traffic diversions and 
right turn restrictions at the Ellerslie-Panmure Highway/Forge 
Way intersections. See the map for more detail.
Ellerslie-Panmure Highway closed at night between Forge 
Way and Panmure roundabout:
•	 Sunday 11 to Thursday 22 November 9pm to 6am each 

night, Fridays and Saturdays 10pm to 7am
•	 9pm Saturday 24 to 8am Sunday 25 November.

Ellerslie-Panmure Highway/Forge Way intersection, no right 
turns into Forge Way or into the Burger King/AMF Bowling 
service lane at all times Wednesday 14 to 8am Sunday 
25 November. This is to prepare for aligning the
intersection and the new bridge.

On the night of Saturday 24 November, the road closures are 
needed to divert the road onto the new bridge. Some paving 
work is needed at the roundabout end.  This work will happen 
on Sunday night if weather is poor on Saturday night.

If there are not weather disruptions, Ellerslie-Panmure 
Highway traffic will be using the new bridge from 8am on 
Sunday 25 November. They will continue using this bridge, 
built for a future busway, until about August 2013 when the 
replacement Ellerslie-Panmure Highway bridge is complete.
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Construction Progress

Columns for new Panmure Station building in place 
(foreground). Work is continuing on the architectural finishes 
and stairs for the pedestrian plaza in the background

Busway bridge deck - concrete has been poured

View south of tunnel showing walls in place and beams 
stacked ready to be lifted into place for the roof

New bridge approach - road basecourse being prepared ready for asphalt to be laid next week

For more information phone 09 355 3553
or visit aucklandtransport.govt.nz


